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Alpena count Board of Commissioners

701 W. Chisholm Street, Suite 7

Alpena, Ml 49707

ln Re: Alpena county Allocation commitment to Regional MRF

Dear Alpena County Board of Commissioners,

design/planning and site work.

Sincerely,

/*^ fl/"4-
Ken Lobert

Board Chair, NMMMA vice- NMM

The Northeast Michigan Materials Management Authority (NMMMA) would like to request that the

County of Alpena release 5150,000 (one-hundred and fifty thousand dollars) to NMMMA from the

original set aside of S5OO,OO0 for the development of the site and new regiona I multi-stream recycling

facility. The purpose of the funds is to have seed funding for the grants match for the next phase of


